
RADHE 

December 27, 2024 

To 

BSE Limited 25th Floor, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

Scrip Code: 531273 

Dear Sir/Ma'am, 

Subject: Intimation regarding a fire incident 

This to inform you about an unfortunate incident that occurred at our premises on January 05, 2024. 
A fire broke out in our server room, resulting in significant damage to our electronic records, data, and 
information systems. 

The incident has disrupted our ability to access, manage, and process certain critical company data, 
which may have an impact on our day-to-day operations. Although our team is actively working with 
fire safety experts and IT specialists to assess the extent of the damage and restore operations, the 
situation remains under investigation. 

At present, we are working on a recovery plan and will take all necessary steps to ensure minimal 
disruption to our business operations and regulatory obligations. 
The incident has been reported to the insurers, and the Company is currently in the process of filing 
claims for the losses and damages incurred due to the fire. 

You are requested to take same on your record. 

Thanking you, 
Yours Faithfully, 

For, RADHE DEVELOPERS (INDIA) LIMITED 

KHYATI K. PATEL 
COMPANY SECRETARY 

RADHE DEVELOPERS (INDIA) LIMITED 
Radhe Acres, B/h Apple Woods, Next to Sky City, Shela -380058. Phone: (079) 2658 3381, 2658 3382. Emailinfo @radheinfra.com 
CIN: L45201GJ1995PLCO24491 
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